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November 13, 1987 1

|3F1187-15
1

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Ctramission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operatirg License No. DPR-72
Licensee Event Repott 87-025-00 and
Security Event Report 87-S02-00

Dear Sir:

IER 87-025 and the related Security Report 87-S02-00 were
scheduled to be submitted on November 16, 1987. Florida
Power Corporation hereby requests that the subnittal date on
these documents be exterded for 30 days to December 16, 1987.
'Ibe significance of this event will require a more thorough
investigation than is completed at this time.

Should there be any questions, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

bCn
E C. Simpson, Director
Nuclear Operations Site Support
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xc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace ARegional Administrator, Region II hr |
|
IMr. T. F. Stetka

Senior Resident Inspector
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